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Brother’s Ranch may have done some road repairs.  John suggested walking the Forest Service portions  
of the road to assess the condition.   

The discussion pivoted to UNR’s  access agreements with the private landowners  in the area, and 
Sarah explained that they are  looking into the previous access agreements that UNR had with certain  
individuals.   John and Anna Belle provided their thoughts on ways to approach access agreements. Sarah  
asked Tom for his opinion on access options, as an attorney who is an expert in easements, access, and  
water rights,  which he  provided.  He remains optimistic about finding a solution, and recommended a  
sub-committee be formed to conduct additional research. Sarah added that UNR currently relies on  
short-term access agreement and needs to find a longer-
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